
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 15, 2011

TO: Honorable Robert Duncan, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SJR15 by Wentworth (Applying to the Congress of the United States to call a convention to 
propose amendments to the United States Constitution to provide for congressional term 
limits, the line-item veto, a balanced federal budget, a limit on federal debt, and the repeal of 
federal law by two-thirds of the several states.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated, other than the cost of publication. 

The cost to the state for publication of the resolution is $105,495.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG
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